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OVERSEAS VOTING 2019:  
 
 

SCHEDULE OF OVERSEAS VOTING  
 
 

To all overseas voters registered with the Philippine Embassy in Moscow, please note 
that the casting of votes is suspended on April 18 and 19 in compliance with Presidential 
Proclamation No. 555 declaring these dates as regular holidays in observance of Maundy 
Thursday and Good Friday. 

 
We wish to remind everyone that you may still cast your votes from April 13 to May 

13, including weekends, with the exception of April 18 and 19.  
 
During this period, the voting precinct of the Embassy will be open from 9:00 AM to 

5:00 PM to accommodate Filipinos for casting of votes only. 
 

 
SUSPENSION OF PRINTING OF VOTER’S IDs  

 

 
Please be advised that COMELEC has suspended the printing of voter’s identification 

cards in view of the implementation of Republic Act No. 11055, otherwise known as “An Act 
Establishing the Philippine Identification System.” 

 
For further inquiries on this matter, please direct your questions to COMELEC’s Office 

for Overseas Voting through their Facebook page, “Office for Overseas Voting PH” / 
@overseasvotingph. 

 
Thank you. 

 
  

 
 

 

 


